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** FEASIBILITY REPORT **

The Federal Aviation Administration has conducted a limited aeronautical review concerning the feasibility of a
structure described as follows:

Structure: Feasibility Study Orion Center
Location: Carlsbad, CA
Latitude: 33-08-19.36N NAD 83
Longitude: 117-15-59.88W
Heights: 367 feet site elevation (SE)

55 feet above ground level (AGL)
422 feet above mean sea level (AMSL)

The results of this review can be found on the attached page(s).

NOTE: THE RESULTS OF OUR LIMITED REVIEW IS NOT AN OFFICIAL DETERMINATION OF
FINDINGS BUT ONLY A REPORT BASED ON THE GENERAL OR ESTIMATED INFORMATION
SUPPLIED FOR THE STRUCTURE. ANY FUTURE, OFFICIAL AERONAUTICAL STUDY MAY
REVEAL DIFFERENT RESULTS.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact our office at (424) 405-7643, or karen.mcdonald@faa.gov. On
any future correspondence concerning this matter, please refer to Aeronautical Study Number 2019-AWP-2249-
OE.

Signature Control No: 398969437-405245042 ( FSB )
Karen McDonald
Specialist
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Additional information for ASN 2019-AWP-2249-OE

The results of the feasibility review show that the project height would not be identified as an obstruction under
 the standards of FAR Part 77, Subpart C.  
 
Physical Construction would not adversely impact Instrument Flight Altitudes or Visual Flight Altitudes. 
 
Physical Construction would not adversely impact the operation of an Air Navigation Aid.
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